
The Coronavirus and your stay at De Krim Texel 

All our parks and campsite aew open and all facilities at our parks are open. A Corona pass is no 

longer required. Also, there is no longer a maximum capacity, reservations are no longer required. To 

be sure of a place in our restaurant or other facilities, we recommend making a reservation. We wish 

you a pleasant stay. 

Coronapage 

https://www.krim-texel.com/news/coronavirus-information

